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Hello DMV Unified Family! 
 

I wanted to take this opportunity to give you some 
great news about our newly merging DMV YAYAM 
Team. We've taken the last few weeks to identify 
young adults who wanted to contribute to youth and 
young adult ministry for our newly unified 
community. We have a team of 15+ young adults 

who are committed to developing regular programs for middle school, high 
school and young adults. 
 

We're happy to announce several programs happening THIS month for 
YAYAM and hope that you can help us get the word out for everyone to 
join us! In the meantime we are also updating our database of families so 
we know who to reach out to. Rest assured, you can look forward to 
continued great news and celebrations from our amazing YAYAM team!  
 

To stay updated, please have your children join the "DMV YAM" and "DMV 
YM Happenings" Facebook page. We are also in the process of updating 
our email list.  
For now if you have questions please email Melissa 
Manor: melissamanor@ yahoo,com   
 

Sincerely, 
  
Kaeleigh Moffitt 
 

Assistant Pastor  
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